
 

Best wishes to the faculty and students of Computer Science  

 The Department of Space, Government of India & Indian Space Research 

Oganization, Indian Institute of Remote Sensing, Dehradun, Uttarkhand state, jointly 

organized a one day online one month programme (27th August 2024 to 20th 

September 2024).   In this regard, the following faculty members and students of 

Computer Science of our College (Trinity College for Women, Namakkal) have 

completed the online course in the title of “Remote sensing and digital image 

analysis”.   

S.No Name of the Faculty Member Designation and Department  

01 Dr. S. Usharani Assistant Professor in Computer Science 

02 Mrs. V. Abirami Assistant Professor in Computer Science 

 

S.No Name of the Student Year and Degree  

01 Ms. J. Lakshaya Second year BCA 

02 Ms. K. Swetha Second year BCA 

03 Ms. S. Preethi Second Year BCA 

04 Ms. P. Neena Second Year BCA 

05 Ms. R. Harini Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science 

06 Ms. B. Dhaarani Second Year BCA 

07 Ms. R.K. Nanthini Devi Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science 

08 Ms. V. Namithra Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science 

09 Ms. N. Shobana  Second Year BCA 

10 Ms. S. Shimruthi  Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science 

11 Ms. V.Gobi Sri Second Year B.Sc., Computer Science 

 

All the above faculty members and students are greeted.   In this regard, Dr. 

S. Usharani, Assistant Professor in Computer Science was the coordinator and Mrs. 

S. Priya, Assistant Professor in Computer Science was the Assistant coordinator of 

the Programme.   
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